Public Hearing (11/2/10)

Draft Spray Application Permit

Deadline 12/16/10 by 12 noon

From:

Diane Beck <dfbeck@northcoast.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

To: Date:

Monday, November 22, 2010 2:47 PM

Subject:

Maintain the Integrity of the Clean Water Act: No Permit

Dear California State Water Resources Control Board:

I am strongly against weakening the Clean Water Act by permitting the US Forest Service and the Department of Food and Agriculture to use widespread toxic chemical spray applications.

The State Water Board's mission is to preserve, enhance, and restore the quality of California's water resources, and ensure their proper allocation and efficient use for the benefit of present and future generations. Permiting large- scale herbicide/pesticide spraying is contrary to the mission of the Board and would be harmful to humans and the environment.

Please stop this Spray Application permit process.

Diane Beck 3657 Greenwood Hts. Dr. Kneeland, CA 95549

